
 

 

 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors 
Ramsey Office Looks Forward 
to a Robust 2010 

 

Recently it was extremely busy for 
local Realtors as they prepared for 
National Open House Weekend. 
April is recognized as the National 
Fair Housing Month and also kicks 
off the start for the spring market. 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Ramsey Office hosted 16 open houses that very 
publicized weekend.  The company itself hosted over 30 open houses which was 
1/5 of the total open houses advertised in the Bergen Record over that weekend.  

“We are extremely satisfied with the turnout from the community during 
National Open House weekend. It proves that the housing market will continue to 
move and buyers are out there looking for their next place to call home,” said 
Stan Zaremba, VP/Regional Manager and Broker/Manager of the Ramsey office.  

This was a very important weekend because the First Time Home Buyer Tax 
Credit was reaching its deadline.  

“I had over 30 groups of people through my open house, not all seeking the tax 
credit...in my mind this is a real indication of a vibrant spring market and the 
overall health of the real estate market in the area,” said sales associate Peggie 
Breslin. 

Be sure to check out a list of open houses being held each week. Call 201‐934‐
0600 if you are interested in viewing a property at any time. 

Pictured above:  Sales Associates Sean Farley, Patricia “Tricia” Santo, Margaret 
“Peggie” Breslin, Christine Carlsen and Broker/Manager Stan Zaremba 


